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Craig, Sondra

From: Rochelle Nicks <rochelle.nicks@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 2:23 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: executivedirector@ywcalax.org
Subject: REACH Rezoning Petition

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear La Crosse Council Members,   
 
I am writing to each of you to request your support for the petition of Scenic Bluffs Community Health Centers to 
rezone the REACH Center at 212 11th Street South from Washburn Residential to Traditional Neighborhood 
Development.  
 
I ask that you vote yes on the request to reconsider and to approve their petition. Our community members 
need the important dental care services that will be provided. At this time, many people travel to Cashton in 
order to receive these dental services; La Crosse should have similar services available for its residents. This 
location at 212 11th Street South already serves as a space where many organizations work together to provide 
services to the residents of La Crosse; dental services are a need in this community that can also be provided 
there.  
 
Thank you for consideration of this request of a yes vote for the rezoning petition.  
 
Rochelle Nicks 
personal address 2140 Main Street La Crosse WI  
work address  St. Rose Convent/Franciscan Sisters of Perpetual Adoration 912 Market Street La Crosse WI  
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